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District Handbooks: 
Appoint Bullying and Harassment Prevention Investigators 
 

 

Background: 

Each year a School Board should reappoint its investigators of alleged bullying and/or 

harassment. This information must be published in the student handbook. 

 

Last year the district appointed the building principals as its investigators of alleged bullying 

and/or harassment. 

 

 

Recommended Action:  

I recommend the appointment of the Bullying/harassment Prevention Investigators as listed 

below: 

 

• Elementary School (PK-6) Mark Young, Principal 

• Secondary School (7-12) Greg Fisher, Principal 

 

 

 


